
 

 

 

 

 

 

       <<Name>> 

       <<Address1>> <<Address2>> 

       <<City>>, <<state>> <<zip>> 

       <<StageNo>>/<<CaseID>> 

 
Dear <<Name>>: 
 

Thank you for completing the National Survey of Drug Use and Health. You were selected to complete the 

follow-up interview and we hope you will reconsider continuing your participation in this groundbreaking 

study. A limited number of people were selected to represent the population of the United States, and you 

are one of them. If you choose not to participate, your experiences and views—as well as the thousands of 

people you represent—will not be heard. 

 

Completing the follow-up interview will make the information you already provided much more valuable–

we cannot replace you with anyone else. 

 

The next interview takes 60 minutes on average. A trained interviewer will ask questions by video 

teleconference or telephone using a laptop computer. You can be in your home, office, or another private 

location when you complete the interview. We appreciate that your time is precious and will schedule an 

interview at a date and time that works best for you.   

 

Schedule an Interview: 

• Please schedule your appointment at this link: [INSERT LINK] 

• Login using your password: <<password>> 

• Or scan this QR code:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More information is available on the study website: https://nsduhweb.rti.org/. If you have questions about 

the study, call the Project Representative at 1-800-848-4079. 

 

Thank you for your time. I hope you’ll reconsider and choose to participate in this extremely important and 

beneficial study.  

[QR CODE] 


